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NEWS and ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 
DATE:   March 12, 2020  
SUBJECT:   BINGO Cancellation due to Coronavirus Outbreak 
 
 
In concert with the Ewing Township administration, Ewing Health Department, and Ewing OEM as 
well as the Ewing Public Schools, the Prospect Heights Fire Co. will be cancelling our normal Friday 
night BINGO this week due to the Coronavirus issues that we are dealing with as a country and as a 
municipality.  
 
Our plan is to continue to dialog with our local officials and monitor the situation. On each Wednesday 
by 3 pm, a decision will be made and communicated to our BINGO patrons whether BINGO will be 
held on the upcoming Friday. Though we hate to cancel, this is in the best interests of our customers, 
our membership and our community.  
 
Please keep watch on our website and social media outlets for updates.  
 
Thank you. 


